
 
Ref. 2b/7612        23th March 2009 
 
 
Shri Anil Sant I.A.S 
Commissioner, 
Commercial Tax, U.P. 
Lucknow  

 
Subject: Time Extension for submission of Form XXVI. 
 
Sir, 
 
Commercial Tax Department had issued circular No. 1232/0809107 dated 

04/03/09 through which modified form XXVI was said to have been 

released on the departments website. But the form XXVI was uploaded a 

little later on the website.  IIA had requested your goodself vide its letter 

no. 2b/7659 dated 13/3/09 that the time for submission of Annual Return- 

form XXVI may kindly be extended a fortnight beyond the date fixed i.e.  

31/3/09. Though efforts have been made by the department to simplify the 

form yet large numbers of IIA Members have given us a feedback that they 

still finds it difficult to understand this 14 pages form and fill up the data in 

it. There is a strong demand from large numbers of the dealers to further 

simplify the form and extend the date for submission of the Annual Return 

by at least 2 months.  

 

Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
D.S. Verma 
Executive Director 
 
 


